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Public Hearing Comment Form 

Questions or More Information (301) 645-0555 

Name 
Michael C  

Address 
1776 Charles County Way 
2A 
Waldorf, Maryland 20601 

Phone 
Email 

Are you: 
Against Topic 

Comment 
I am firmly against this bill. Citizens who go through the legal process of obtaining a concealed carry permit are not the problem. This 
bill will ONLY apply to those doing things the legal way...criminals absolutely will not care around this bill. As an exemption to this 
restriction, the bill states: "(54) A MEMBER OF THE BOARD OF CHARLES COUNTY COMMISSIONERS" The members of the Charles 
County Board of Commissioners should not be exempt from this. YOU ARE NOT SPECIAL. You should not be above your own law. 
Everyone who reads this comment, please ask yourself this question: "Why do the bureaucrats in power want to disallow normal 
citizens from exercising their right to conceal carry on County grounds, but still allow themselves to do so?" This is a true case of the 
saying "Rules for thee, but not for me." I totally disagree with this bill, especially when the people banning concealed carry carve out 
exemptions for themselves. 
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Thank you, 
Charles County, MD  
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